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To All Faculty and Staff

Dear Colleagues,

This Wednesday, April 28th, our annual campus-wide Celebration of
Undergraduate Research and Creativity will take place. The day
features exhibits and presentations of some of our extraordinary
undergraduates and is sponsored by the Center for Science and
Mathematics Education and the Howard Hughes Medical Institute.  

I encourage you all to attend and have appended the day's schedule
below.

Mark Aronoff
Vice-Provost for Undergraduate Education
Professor of Linguistics

*************************************************************
10:00 -- 4:00
*Exhibits & Poster Presentations, Student Activities Center (SAC)
Ballroom A

Oral Presentations/Conferences:

*CEAS Nanotechnology Studies Undergraduate Research Symposium:
9:00-10:30, SAC 304

*CEAS Senior Design Presentations: 10:30-12:30, SAC Ballroom B

*English Department Conference: 11:30-12:30, SAC 304

*History Department Conference: 10:30-12:45, SAC 305

*Psychology Department/Psi Chi Conference: 10:00-2:30, SAC 302

12:30
Welcome - SAC Ballroom A 
   Dr. Lawrence B. Martin, Dean, The Graduate School
   Dr. David Bynum, Founder & Director of the Center for 
     Mathematics and Science Education
   Dr. Mark Aronoff, Vice Provost for Undergraduate Education & 
     Professor of Linguistics

12:45 
Lunches for participants & mentors - SAC Ballroom B

3:40  
Closing Remarks - SAC Ballroom A 

see also: www.stonybrook.edu/URECA/


